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BLOOD DONATIONS

ON 18 AND 26 FEBRUARY 2002
------------------

The Belgian Red Cross has drawn our attention to the latest rules on donors who have spent time in the UK.

To avoid the theoretical risk of transmission of variant Creutzfeldt-Jakob disease (vCJD), and for preventive purposes, donors who have spent more than 6 months in the UK
 between 1980 and 1996 may no longer give blood. Anyone who would like more information may contact the Belgian Red Cross on 02/349.52.61. The Belgian Red Cross is writing directly to registered donors.

However, bearing in mind the above restriction, the Belgian Red Cross would like to emphasise the importance of giving blood especially at present when stocks are low following the Carnival week holiday. As many donors as possible are asked to attend the sessions organised at the European Commission.
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